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Alexandria, VA - Join us for To the Road and wish the Alexandria Choral Society bon voyage as we 
prepare to embark on our thrilling tour to Ireland and Scotland!  
 
Saturday, June 14th, 2025, 7:00pm​
Good Shepherd Lutheran Church (100 W Luray Ave, Alexandria, VA 22301)​
Tickets available at: https://www.alexandriachoralsociety.org/to-the-road 
Tickets are Pay-What-You-Can pricing with a suggested ticket price of $30. 
 
This special concert will showcase music inspired by our journey abroad, featuring selections by 
Mendelssohn, Tallis, Alice Parker, and Alexandria’s very own B.E. Boykin, in addition to traditional Irish 
and Scottish music. Get a first look at our exciting program before we perform internationally in 
Alexandria’s sister city of Dundee, Scotland and at the historic St. Giles’ Cathedral in Edinburgh. Don’t 
miss this opportunity to experience the music that will accompany us on our grand adventure! 
 
About the Alexandria Choral Society 
For over half a century, the Alexandria Choral Society has presented a broad spectrum of choral works, 
delighting audiences and fostering an inclusive environment of belonging and collaboration in the city of 
Alexandria and beyond. Since its founding in 1970, the Alexandria Choral Society has captivated 
audiences year in and year out.  Most recently, ACS commissioned and presented the world premiere of 
You Birth the Seeds, a work by acclaimed composer Melissa Dunphy, with text from Alexandria poet 
laureate Zeina Azzam. Under the direction of Artistic Director Kathryn Harsha, ACS is committed to 
enhancing the cultural life of the city of Alexandria by presenting diverse and engaging vocal music 
programs at the highest artistic level. 
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Follow ACS on Facebook and Instagram: @alexchoral    
Sign up for our Friends of ACS newsletter 

Support ACS! 
Program funding is provided by our donors, and in part by the Virginia Commission for the Arts, the 

National Endowment for the Arts, and the City of Alexandria. 
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